Are you between the ages of 8 and 30 and interested in a potential

YOUTH OCEAN ENGAGEMENT PROGRAM?

If so, please submit a letter of interest to:
Kait — ced@bearriverfirstnation.ca or
Carol Ann — carolannpotter@bearriverfirstnation.ca

In your letter of interest please include your full name, age
and a brief summary of what interests you about the ocean.

If we receive enough interest and funding to match, we hope to host
this year’s session July 8, 2024 to August 2, 2024.




